HECKMAN Architects 501 Roy Street
Suite 232C

Seattle, WA 98109

(206) 478-6850

June 9, 2022

City of Mercer Island

Community Planning & Development
9611 SE 36th Street

Mercer Island, WA 98040

Re: Intake Screening Response Letter
Site Address: 8937 SE 56th St
Permit No. 2204-199
From: Aaron Heckman
The following information is submitted as our Intake Screening Response Letter to the City of
Mercer Island as requested by Norine Allerdice by email on May 8, 2022.
RESPONSE:
CIVIL
Sheet A2.0 has been revised to remove the wording "repair and replace" in reference to the

existing exterior perimeter walls to remain.

TREES
See attached Arborist Report from Brian Gilles of Gilles Consulting dated June 8, 2022.

Sincerely,

Aaron N. Heckman
HECKMAN Architects

www.HECKMANarchitects.com anheckman@gmail.com



